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YOUR COMMUNITY NEWS 

Quarterly CBRA Meetings 

Did you know the community meets each quarter to discuss changes in our community, answer questions/

concerns, provide updates, etc.? We do! Every 3-months in the basement of Magothy/Chelsea Community 

Lutheran Church on 265 Beach Ave. The next meeting will be held Wednesday, December 2nd at 6:30PM. 

All residents are welcomed/encouraged to attend!  

Boat Ramp Updates 

Managed by Carl Harding 

Thank you Chelsea Beach residents in the continued effort to keep the trash cleared at the boat ramp! 

We have one of the best boat ramps in the County.  

Please continue to help keep the grounds cleared of trash, lock all gates and replace the chain.  

Only residents who purchase keys are allowed access to the ramp. The provided window sticker must be displayed 

at all times.  

Need a boat ramp key? Complete the boat ramp application found on our facebook page under ‘files’ 

Welcome to Chelsea Beach! 

If you are a new resident to the Chelsea Beach Community, welcome! We have many things to offer within our com-

munity. Park with playground and basketball court, boat ramp, fishing hole and nature trail. Feel free to contact any 

of our committee members (see chart pg. 2) with questions or concerns. 

Magothy/Chelsea Community Lutheran Church 

We’re Stronger Together! 

Help is needed to form the following groups. Please consider help-

ing make our community better! 

• Clean-Up Community Grounds 

• Events 

• Children’s Playgroup 

Want to help? ChelseaBeachAssn@gmail.com 

Like us on Facebook CBRA FB (residents only) to find out  

the latest and greatest within our community! 

http://www.chelseabeach.org/
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CBRA Officers  

President: Judy Bart 
ChelseaBeachAssn@gmail.com 

Secretary: Laura Slattery 

Vice President: Kathie Clark Member-At-Large: Elizabeth Parrott 

Treasurer: Cindy Martin  

• Have something to sell? Looking for a great plumber? Want 
to connect with your neighbour's? Join us on 
www.NextDoor.com 

• Like us on Facebook        CBRA FB (residents only) 

• Notice a storm drain needing maintenance? Need another 
recycling bin? Submit through See Click Fix https://
seeclickfix.com/md_anne-arundel?locale=en  

October 30th 

Upcoming Holiday Events at Chelsea Beach 

DATE TBD 
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